
COMMISSIONERS MINUTES 

AUGUST 17, 2021 

 

 The Sheridan County Commissioners met in regular session and by zoom at 

9:05 A.M. on  August 17, 2021.  Zoom ID#3358213334 Passcode 65274.  All 

members present.  Paul stated that the meeting would be conducted in 

accordance with the provisions of the Nebraska Open Meeting Act.  This meeting 

was posted on the official website and published in the Sheridan County Journal 

Star on August 11, 2021.  Messersmith made a motion to accept the agenda.  Krotz 

seconded the motion.  All voted aye.  Messersmith made a motion to approve the 

minutes of 8-10-2021.  Krotz seconded the motion.  All voted aye.  

 Messersmith made a motion to approve the claims.  Krotz seconded the 

motion.  With a roll call vote all voted aye.  

 Road Superintendent Richard Cross reported that they are finishing up the 

Gealy Road and Beaver Road.  Cross visited with the board about a new fuel 

discount offer from Bosselmans that may benefit the county.   This system does 

have a $5/month maintenance fee but will save .10/gallon for gas and .34/gallon 

on diesel.   

 Sheriff Brewer reported on the ongoing challenge of recruiting new officers.  

Discussion was had on different ideas that may attract them.   

 Building Superintendent Jeff Davis visited with the board about the glass 

protective shields for the offices.   Some of the offices don’t want them.  The board 

said it was up to each office.    

 Davis informed the board that the generator maintenance guy was present.   

 Marie Nelson from the Extension Office reported on the renovations of the 

new office space.   They plan to get new carpet and paint, with a target date of 

September 15 for the move.   

 The board conducted their quarterly inspection of the Jail. 

 

Adjourn:  11:15 A.M. 

Attest:  Paige Rager, Deputy Clerk                    Loren L. Paul, Chairman  


